
 

Ways you can be involved in our Kindergarten 

Governing Council 

There is an AGM near the beginning of each year to elect office bearers and committee members. 
Being part of the committee provides greater insight into the operation of the Centre and 
preparation of the physical environment, as well as the purchasing of equipment. Generally, there 
is a meeting held once a month at the Centre during the evening.  

Please consider being a part of this committee; it is a great way of contributing to your child’s early 
education. Positions requiring fulfilment include Chairperson, Secretary and Committee members 

 
Library borrowing helper 

Parental volunteers are required to assist children borrowing their book to take home and returning 
them the following week. 

 
Excursions 

Volunteers are often required to accompany children and staff on excursions, assisting staff with 
supervision and interactions with children 

 
Fruit time preparation 

Helpers are welcome to help with the preparation of fruit, for children to share at fruit time.  

 
Cleaning / Pack Up 

Any assistance with packing up would be greatly appreciated as it allows educators to spend more 
quality time with children. 

These tasks can include washing/drying fruit dishes, cleaning tables, sweeping the floor, tidying 
the dress up room, completing puzzles and general pick up of equipment. 
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